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Thank a Lifeguard! 

Yesterday, July 31, was Lifeguard Appreciation Day but there is 

still time for you to thank our LWCA young people for keeping 

our pools safe and sparkling clean, watching our swimmers in 

the intense heat and humidity, cleaning the decks and pool 

furniture, and doing it all with a smile! They take their 

responsibility seriously. 

 

Check out our website, lakeridgewest.org for a special Meet the Staff 

section. You can learn about our lifeguards ’ favorite foods and TV 

shows, future goals, and what they’d do if they won the lottery! 

Webmaster (and Activities Chair) Brenda Rollings posted this fun 

feature so we can get to appreciate our staff even more!  

 

 
The Lazy, Hazy Days of August in Lakeridge West - Join Us! 

 

And if you Need More Suggestions... 

You don’t have to be a swimmer to enjoy LWCA’s facilities. We have 

lots more to make your pool club a great escape! You can float on a 

noodle or an inflatable; play cornhole, ping pong, basketball, Giant 

Connect 4, or ladderball, and grill your own burgers and dogs. Read 

on a lounge or listen to music. Order a pizza and wings to be 

delivered and enjoy our late-night swims. 

In August, our hours are 1 to 7 pm, Mondays through Thursdays; 1 to 

9 pm on Fridays; and 11 am to 7 pm on Saturdays and Sundays. 

 

Give Us Your Feedback! 

Your Board of Trustees wants your thoughts about what works and 

what doesn’t, and how your summer experience is going. Once the 

season closes in September, we begin planning for next summer—

are the hours of operation convenient, what activities did your like or 

can you suggest, what improvements we can make to our operation? 

Let us know your thoughts.  

We have thick skin and welcome your opinions. We usually hear the 

thoughts of those who we know or see at the pool, but there are many 

of you we never hear from. Make your voice heard. We are all one 

community. Email pool@lakeridgewest.org. 
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Questions? Email pool@lakeridgewest.org  

Saturday, Aug 3, 3:30 pm Arts n Crafts STEM project Elephant Toothpaste 

Wednesday, Aug 7, 5:30 pm Breathing Meditation Workshop Bring towel, water, friends 

Thursday, Aug 8, 4:30 pm Arts n Crafts Nature Sun Catcher 

Saturday, Aug 10, 3:30 pm Arts n Crafts Origami 

Sunday, Aug 18, 12 noon Sundaes on Sunday Ice cream, toppings, & more 

Wednesday, Aug 21, 5:30 pm Breathing Meditation Workshop Bring towel, water, friends 

Thursday, Aug 22, 4:30 pm Arts n Crafts 
Tie-Dye Day, Bring t-shirt, tote, scrunchie, 
or whatever to tie-dye 

Friday, Aug 23, 7 pm Dive-in Movie – Inside Out Bring snacks, pizza 

Saturday, Aug 24, 3:30 pm Arts n Crafts Sand Art 

Saturday, Aug 31, 1 pm Labor Day Barbeque More Info to Come 

Saturday, Aug 31, 3:30 pm Arts n Crafts Pipe cleaner bracelets & rings 


